Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: Lykken, David (UTC)

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2010 11:16 AM

To: Meissner, Keith

Cc: Marek, Chanda; Beach, Tina; Subsits, Joe (UTC); Woodard, Marina (UTC); Zuehlke,
Stephanie (UTC)

Subject: RE: Responses for Dockets PG-100018 and PG-100043

Keith,

OK on the extension request.

PG-100018 (Lamb Weston) now due by October 20, 2010 and PG-100043 (CNG-Wenatchee/Moses Lake) due by
October 29, 2010

David Lykken

Director, Pipeline Safety

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
360-664-1219 (office)

dlykken(@utc.wa.gov

http://utc.wa.gov/

From: Meissner, Keith [mailto:Keith.Meissner@cngc.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2010 10:51 AM

To: Lykken, David (UTC)

Cc: Marek, Chanda; Beach, Tina

Subject: Responses for Dockets PG-100018 and PG-100043

David,

PG-100018 is scheduled for response on September 20, 2010
PG-100043 is scheduled for response by September 30, 2010

We are currently being inspected in the Yakima/Sunnyside area, which limits our ability
to get started on those responses. Working on both responses simultaneously also
limits our ability to complete both on the days specified.

We request a 30 day extension of to respond to both:
PG-100018 would be due by October 20, 2010
PG-100043 would be due by October 29, 2010

Thanks for your consideration,

Keith A. Meissner, PE

Manager, Safety and Compliance
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
(206) 381-6734



